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Erratum – Report on Reputational impact on an individual being adversely named in the ICAC's 
investigations 

Dear Mr Speaker 

I wish to advise that the report of the Committee on the Independent Commission Against 
Corruption, titled Reputational impact on an individual being adversely named in the ICAC's 
investigations, tabled on 25 November 2021, contained two errors.  

• Mr John Nicholson SC was incorrectly titled in the report as 'the Hon.' on pages 1, 3, 5, 17,
18, 23, 31, 32, 36, 37, 40, 44.

• Page 28, paragraph 3.60, which reads:

"The SA ICAC operates differently from the NSW as its functions set out in its Act different
from the NSW ICAC. The Committee notes that the SA ICAC does not have additional
functions that the NSW ICAC does, to expose and prevent corruption as well as educate the
NSW community and public section, in addition to investigating corruption.",

should be deleted.

I forward a letter from the Independent Commission Against Corruption South Australia informing us 
of the error and a corrected copy of the report.  

Yours sincerely 

Tanya Davies 
Chair 


